From: Mary Lynne Hooey

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 2:18 PM To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>

Cc: Trosow, Sam <strosow@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stacked 4 story townhouses on Old North streets

I am a home owner on Waterloo Street between Grosvenor and Cheapside Street. I am shocked to hear about the Mayor pushing ahead to permit 4 story stacked townhouses along some Old North streets. Where is the public consultation notice for this permit?

With the Bungalow Restaurant and Doidge Park, there is already very limited parking in this area. In addition, these unsightly high buildings would ruin the appeal and beauty of London's Old North neighbourhood. This is a rush job to obtain provincial funds with little thought to destroying the fabric of some areas that should be preserved for their historical beauty.

I give my consent for my letter to be in the public agenda.

Mary Lynne Hooey